
I am writing in opposition to HB2020. This bill if passed will reap 

devastating results to every citizen in Oregon. Acknowledged 

documentation states that this bill will have no impact on the issue it is 

attempting to address. As a legislator, it is your duty to do no harm. It is 

also your responsibility to handle the affairs of the State and the well-

being of the citizens of the state with integrity, keeping yourself free 

from any sort of personal gain, or aiding in the benefit of any person, 

group, or entity over any other. 

This bill is wrought with opportunities to bring discredit to any who 

support its passing. 

Be very careful what you attach yourself to. Being certain that it is 

driven by Truth and Love, and not by Deception and Opinion. 

Investigate thoroughly where you are and where you are going. The 

truth will bring out the facts of a matter. Opinions are born of emotion. 

Don’t be caught on the wrong side. The choices you make are critical to 

the lives of everyone who lives here.    

 Dan Casad 

 


